
From: Macdonald, Nick 

Sent: Saturday, 11 July, 2020 7:16 PM 

To: Justin Hanney <Justin.Hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au> 

Cc: Holgate, Christine <Christine.Holgate@auspost.com.au> 

AP0.0001.0013.0043 

s 47 E(c) inda Weatherson <Linda.Weatherson@melbourne.vic.gov.au>; 

Kim Wood <Kim.Wood@melbourne.vic.gov.au>; Alison Leighton 
<Alison.Leighton@melbourne.vic.gov.au> 

Subject: Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

Justin 

Thank you for your response to my email. We understand that the City of Melbourne is managing a 
difficult situation in extraordinary times. However, we remain concerned that the actions taken 

interfere with the integrity and security of important national infrastructure. 

Could you please advise me if the AFP has indicated their proposed approach and timing or provided 
advice on whether to distribute the Parcels to the Addressees or to return them to Australia Post? 

Also, if there is anything that we can do to support the AFP process, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Subject to advice from the AFP, our position is unchanged. Parcels should be delivered as addressed, 

without delay or interference. Having been entrusted with the Parcels for safe distribution to their 

intended recipients, we do not consider it appropriate for the City of Melbourne to have withheld 

them. 

We will update the customer on developments, including your stated intention to return the Parcels 

to Australia Post. Could you please let me know if the City of Melbourne has been liaising with 

anybody at Australia Post on this proposed course of action? 

Kind regards 

Nick 

Nick Macdonald 
General Counsel & Corporate Secretary 
Level 19, 111 Bourke Street Melbourne VIC 3000 

T s 47 E(c) 

E Nick.Macdonald@auspost.com.au 


